
Dear Friends:

It is a great pleasure to congratulate you on the 21st Anniversary of the International Bangla Festival 

and Book Fair.

Our city is home to some of the finest cultural festivals in the worlds, and we are committed to sup-

porting and promoting the awareness of Bengali culture.  Through its charitable and educational pro-

grams, the International Bangla Festival has worked to improve the lives of no only New Yorkers of Ban-

gladeshi descent, but also of all our residents

We are proud to join this organization in celebrating its commitment to caring for the Bangladeshi 

communities throughout the five boroughs, and together, we look forward to a healthier future for all.

On behalf of the City of the New York, best wishes and continued success.

Sincerely,

Ruben Wills
Council Member 28th District
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Sincerely, 
 

  
     
 Ruben Wills 
 New York City 
 Council Member 
 28th District, Queens 
 

 


